Veneta Elementary School HASS Water Testing Summary

11/17/24

Initial HASS water testing was completed on 1/11/23. A total of 75 samples were collected in
accordance with ODE sampling guidelines. Of those samples, 8 tested above the acceptable
limits and 3 were acceptable but borderline for a total of 11 fixtures. Fixture 20840300-072KF
was determined to be unneeded and removed from service by terminating the water supply.
The remaining 10 fixtures were removed from service until remediation could take place. All of
the fixtures were replaced with new and retested on 4/26/2023. All, except for one, retested
within the allowable limits. Failed fixture, 20840300-056DW was further investigated and
determined that it had an alternate supply source. The water source was changed and the
fixture retested on 6/1/2023, passing within the allowable limits.



